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A memorial service will be held Thursday, Feb. 24, for former Port Washington resident Dorothy
C. Krick, who died of pneumonia Monday, Feb. 21, at Columbia St. Mary’s Ozaukee Hospital in
Mequon. 

 Mrs. Krick, 82, lived in Cedar Grove.

 Father Jim Ernster will officiate the 6 p.m. memorial service Thursday at Eernisse Funeral
Home in Port Washington.

  

Visitation will be at the funeral home from 4 p.m. Thursday until the service.

  

Interment will be in St. Mary’s Cemetery in Port Washington.

  

Memorials are suggested.
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